
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 

 

Intradistrict Communication 
 
DATE: August 2, 2021   

 

TO: Brady Bartholomew, Mountain Ridge HS Tyler Jones, Valley HS 

 Jim Birch, West Jordan HS Brian King, River’s Edge 

 Sonja Burton, JATC-S Mike Kochevar, Mountain Ridge HS 

 Spencer Campbell, Kelsey Peak Virtual Bryan Leggat, Joel P Jensen MS 

 Jody DeLand, Joel P Jensen MS Matt Lindsey, West Hills MS 

 Michael Farnsworth, Bingham HS James Maughan, Oquirrh Hills MS 

 Howard Griffith, West Jordan HS Lauren Peacock, Copper Mountain MS 

 Carolyn Gough, Riverton HS Jacinto Peterson, Valley HS 

 Mark Halliday, Copper Hills HS Eric Price, Fort Herriman MS 

 Danielle Hanson, Elk Ridge MS Todd Quarnberg, Herriman HS 

 Wendy Harmon, Mountain Creek MS Brian Rambadt, Sunset Ridge MS 

 Stewart Hudnall, Herriman HS Glen Richins, Riverton HS 

 Donna Hunter, Oquirrh Hills MS Joshua Ricks, South Jordan MS 

 Michael Hutchings, West Jordan HS Rodney Shaw, Bingham HS 

 Jenicee Jacobson, West Jordan HS Josh Stott, Joel P Jensen MS 

 Curtis Jenson, Elk Ridge MS David Tilby, Riverton HS 

 Jennifer Jarrard, Oquirrh Hills MS John Vincent, Herriman HS 

 Jentry Johnson, Mountain Ridge HS Rochelle Waite, South Hills MS 

 Nicole Johnson, South Jordan MS Ammon Wiemers, Kings Peak HS 

     

FROM: Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent 

 

SUBJECT: Local Conference Attendance – 2021-22  

 
You are eligible to attend a local conference during the 2021-22 school year. The three local 

conferences are: 

 

 UASSP Winter Conference  January 24-26, 2022  St. George 

 UIAAA Conference   April 5-8, 2022  St. George 

UASSP Summer Conference  June 7-9, 2022   Park City 

 

• Local Conference participants receive a stipend of $800 for UASSP Winter or UIAAA 

conference expenses. You are responsible to register and pay for all costs associated with the 

conference. This is intended to cover registration, hotel, mileage, and daily per diems. No 

school money (including the use of the school p-card) can be used to supplement or pay 

any costs related to this travel including mileage. 

 

• UASSP Summer Conference registrations will now be paid by the employee and then 

reimbursed by sending the receipt to Nadine Page for reimbursement. To be reimbursed for 

travel, record mileage for this conference as part of your regular monthly mileage report. 

 

Please call Mike Anderson at (801)567-8316 or Nadine Page at (801)567-8182 if you have any 

further questions. 

 


